October, 2008
Dear NAREA Member,
 

Thank you for your membership in the North American Reggio Emilia Alliance. With your membership, the dream of NAREA will be realized.  Utilizing our combined passion and energy, we will create a world where all children are honored and respected for their potential, capabilities and humanity.

 

As a member of NAREA, we invite you to contribute your impressions, ideas, and suggestions to the NAREA board. We also ask you to encourage and support others to become members of our organization.
We hope you enjoy this year’s membership benefit a CD entitled, Documentation II:  Teachers, Children, and Families as Co-Researchers.”   
We invite you to follow our developments of the year by periodically checking the NAREA website at the address below.  
Sincerely,

 

NAREA
 
Members of the NAREA Board

